
NEWS RELEASE 
_____________________________________________________ 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      Charlene Shirk  
        Event Media Coordinator 
        904-860-2991 
        Charlene@charleneshirk.com 
 

 
Celebrating the “All Stars” of  

The Northeast Florida Healthy Start Coalition 
JACKSONVILLE, Fla., June 4, 2014 – The crack of the bat, the smell of pop corn and the cheer of the 
crowd, sure signs that it is time for the Northeast Florida Healthy Start Coalition’s, Rounds at the 
Grounds, “All Stars” exhibition softball game.  The signature fundraising event is scheduled for 
Thursday, August 21st 2014, just before the Suns take on the Pensacola Blue Wahoos.  The popular 
matchup, now in its fifth year, will challenge area medical professionals to take on popular community 
leaders from the First Coast.  The competition will highlight the importance of getting the community to 
join together to reduce the area’s high infant mortality rate and improve the health of women, children and 
families in Northeast Florida. 

This year’s theme “All Stars” also celebrates the great work of those who have supported the Coalition’s 
efforts for more than 20 years.  “This is an event we look forward to every year to celebrate the 
achievements we are making towards saving babies, strengthening families and building communities,” 
said Jennifer Gornto, Executive Director, Northeast Florida Healthy Start Coalition.  “Infant mortality is 
considered a sentinel indicator of the health of a community. The money raised for this event will help to 
support the sustainability of key Coalition activities that improve the health of families living in Northeast 
Florida.” 

The 2014 Rounds at the Grounds, “All Stars” festivities are scheduled to begin at 4:45pm on Thursday, 
August 21st 2014, at the Baseball Grounds of Jacksonville, followed by the Suns versus the Pensacola Blue 
Wahoos.  Tickets are specially priced at $10.50, the game will last approximately 1 hour and admission to 
the Jacksonville Suns game is included. For more information or to schedule an interview, please contact 
Charlene Shirk, Event Media Coordinator at 904-860-2991 or Charlene@charleneshirk.com. 

The Northeast Florida Healthy Start Coalition, Inc.  
The Northeast Florida Healthy Start Coalition, Inc. was organized in 1992 as part of a statewide network of 
community-based organizations to reduce Florida’s high infant mortality and improve the lives of pregnant 
women and their families. The group is governed by a volunteer board, which allocates state funding and 
provides oversight to local agencies that deliver services to pregnant women and families of newborns. The 
Coalition covers Baker, Clay, Duval, Nassau and St. Johns counties. 
 
For more information about the Northeast Florida Healthy Start Coalition please go to nefhealthystart.org 
or for more information about tickets to Rounds at the Grounds please contact Sara Rieger at 904.723.5422, 
ext. 124 or srieger@nefhsc.org. 
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